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PISD employee on HouséHunters ‘

By Kristen McLaughlin
News Editor

PFLUGERVILLE — If
you happen to watch HGTV's
House Hunters tonight at 9
pm. and 1 a.m. Friday. look
for a familiar face. Eric
Coburn, the Senior
Telecommunications
Administrator at Pflugerville
ISD, was featured on House
Hunters with his wife Allison
and their two-year-old son
Chance.

"We bought (our old)
home in 1999 when my wife
and 1 got married," Coburn
said. "The small 1,200

square-foot-house was per-
fect for just the two of us. In
2005, Chance Coburn was
born and that house seemed
to shrink. The size issue was
amplified when we would
have guests stay. The new
house is almost double the
square footage."

The show involved four
days of filming: one day at
their old house, two days
viewing potential houses and
one day of the family in their
new home.

. "The process was a lot of
fun. I suppose it was a once in
a lifetime experience,"
Coburn said.

The couple was chosen
for the TV show by their real-
tor Kenn Renner, who
thought they would make
perfect candidates for the
show.

The TV show will feature
one house at Falcon Point in
Pflugerville, one at Teravista
in Round Rock and one at
Forest Oaks in Cedar Park.
The couple moved into their
new home in August, 2007.

"The house we chose is
everything we are looking for
and more. Our biggest goal in

" the home buying process was

to find a bigger house,"
Coburn said.

Courtesy Photo

Chance Coburn, the son of
PISD employee Eric Coburn,
has fun on the set of HGTV’s
House Hunters.
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